
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A Little Help Service Saturday  
Volunteer Opportunity – Families Welcome! 

 
 
Please join us for A Little Help's November 10th Service Saturday in 
the Wash Park neighborhood! On Service Saturday, volunteers are 
grouped into teams and head out into the neighborhood to help 
seniors with various home maintenance jobs, cleaning, organizing, 
raking, and other household tasks. Event volunteers join trained A 
Little Help volunteers to form small teams and tackle a multitude of 
tasks. A Little Help Service Saturdays are great opportunities to pitch 
in and help your neighbors. We welcome volunteers from 
companies, churches, groups, families, and individuals. Children are 
welcome!  
 
When: November 10th, 2018 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM  
Where: South High School  
 
For more information and to register, visit: 
https://www.alittlehelp.org/ServiceSaturdays  
 
We appreciate your help serving and celebrating the older adults in 
our communities! 
	


